




































City of Key West

Building Department

1300 White St.

Key West, FL 33040

RE: Letter of Support

1117 Fleming St. Renovation/Development

Dear City of Key West Building Department,

I am writing to you to voice my support for the renovation and development plans of the property

located at 1117 Fleming Street, in Old Town Key West. I have spoken with Jeffrey Smead & James Braun

(the owners) and am aware of their plans, and I support this project.

Please contact me with any further questions.

Sincerely,

x_

HIS Elening St.
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